
 

 

Reading cup  

This week we have started the    
Reading cup leader board- each week 
our Reading Champions will collate 
how many children in each class have 
read at home 3 times a week- the 
winning class are presented with the 
AG Reading Cup in assembly! 

Meet the teacher 

Thanks to all families that attended our Meet the Teacher 
meeting- copies of the slides will be uploaded onto the      
website soon. Watch this space! 

Save the date 

In addition to our Fridge Flyer we have added our first Wow 
Wednesday on Wednesday 3rd December at 3pm. This will be 
an opportunity for parents of children in Year 1 upwards to 
come and visit classrooms to look at their children’s books. 

Parents Forum 

Our first parents forum of the year will be on Thursday 20th 
November 2pm. This is an opportunity to find out more about 
what is happening in school and share your views.  

Abbots Green Attendance  

We aspire for every child to come to school 
everyday- as a school our attendance data 
is already above National standards with 
97.1% compared to 95.5%. Our current 
best attending class is Chile Class with 
99.4% 

Sybil Andrews Governor 

Sybil Andrews are currently looking to grow their Governing 
Body- this is a great opportunity to work in collaboration with 
our feeder secondary school- in the first instance, please share 
your interest with Ang Morrison or Leda Yeaman (operations 
manager) who will share direct contact details with Mr Blakey 
(Secondary director of education) or Mr Stevenson 
(Headteacher) 

Parent Request 

Several parents have brought to our attention their concerns 
about vaping at the school gate. Whilst this is not something 
that as a school we can regulate, we can pride ourselves in 
being respectful of one another in our school community. 

 

With Autumn officially here, with its crisp mornings, golden leaves, and 

the comforting rhythm of seasonal change, we find ourselves             

celebrating, whatever the season, the great strength we have as Abbots 

Green Academy community.  

The roots for our school sit proudly within our Evergreen nursery. This 

month, our youngest children have been embracing the seasonal  

changes not only outside but with a new seasonal menu too- from  

Salmon risotto, chicken curry to a seasoned vegetable roast, our   

youngest pupils enjoy the dining table etiquette amongst their peers. 

With so many new families throughout the school, we have been proud 

to share the importance of all individuals forming part of an Abbots 

Green Jigsaw- without everyone our school is not complete.   

Only this week, it has been a pleasure to 

welcome in our Year 6 parents for our first Parent Partnership of 

the year, creating electric circuit boards sharing our knowledge of 

World War 2. As one child shared ‘I bet they didn’t have parent 

partnerships in the air raid shelters!’. 

Rainbow room have embraced this even 

further exploring the different            

characteristics of our Mr Men; from Mr Bump, Mr Tickle, Miss Messy 

and even Mr Nosey- pupils have loved comparing behaviours and      

personalities.  

Our Year 5 and 6 sporting champions have been very much like Mr 

Speedy! We were thrilled to have so many Abbots Green runners      

embrace the course with such integrity and sportsmanship. We’re    

incredibly proud of our 8 Year 6 pupils, who now qualify for the county 

finals later this term! 

With a new season, we have also 

found opportunities for new roles 

in our school. This year we have 

introduced our Property Protectors- this role allows children 

from Year 1-6 to work together to locate lost property and 

return it to their owners. The buzz of this role has been  

infectious, especially when asking the consent of the owners 

if names can also be added to lost items! What a service! 

At Abbots Green Academy, in just a small amount of weeks, the label 

we all clearly wear with pride is the one that states ‘we are all proud 

to belong’.   

Happy October 


